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There have been several changes to the CoPTTM pages of the NZTA website in January 2018. 
These changes are outlined below.  

Change / addition Date  Comments  

Register to receive 
notification of changes to 
CoPTTM and updates on 
topics of interest 
 

February 
2018 

Major changes to CoPTTM are currently 
notified through the TAN system and all 
other changes are notified on the 
CoPTTM pages of the NZTA website.  
There have been numerous complaints that 
this approach has led to changes being 
made to the CoPTTM and people not being 
made aware of those changes.  
Because of this, NZTA has decided to 
operate a separate notification system for 
changes to the CoPTTM. 
From January 2018, changes to the 
CoPTTM (and items of interest to the TTM 
industry) will be notified to interested 
parties who have registered to receive 
CoPTTM updates.  
 
To register to receive CoPTTM updates, 
click the link below. 
CoPTTM.notify@nzta.govt.nz 

 
The TAN system will continue to be used to 
advise of major updates to the CoPTTM, 
whereas those subscribing to the new 
email address will receive more frequent 
reports. 
Examples of upcoming changes to 
CoPTTM (and items of interest) that will be 
notified via the new system are: 

• Decisions on CoPTTM Consult 
submissions 

• Request to identify conflicts in the 
CoPTTM 

mailto:CoPTTM.notify@nzta.govt.nz


Recent amendments to the CoPTTM pages of the NZTA website  
 

Issued February 2018  2 

Change / addition Date  Comments  

• Introduction of the Training and 
Competency model 

• Development of a Certificate in 
temporary traffic management 

• Notifications about the TTM 
Conference 2018 

• Phase 2 of the Traffic Management 
Coordinators workshop. 

 
Who should subscribe to receive 
updates to CoPTTM 
The following people should consider 
subscribing to receive CoPTTM updates: 

• Anyone who holds an STMS 
qualification 

• Managers of TTM crews 

• Planners involved in developing TMPs 
for the installation, maintenance and 
removal of TTM 

• Owners/directors of TTM companies 

• Owners/directors of companies 
completing work involving TTM. 

 
Please advise others who you believe 
would be interested in registering to 
receive CoPTTM updates. 
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